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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you for your support for our Early Years and Key 

Stage 1 Sports Day this morning and the Key Stage 2 Sports 

Day this afternoon.  It was great to see the children 

competing in exactly the right spirit celebrating their 

successes with their peers and encouraging each other. 

Thank you to Mr Shaw for once again organising such a 

successful event. Together with Mr Borrell and our Sports 

Leaders they ensured the event ran smoothly.  

The Year 5 and 6 children spent a wonderful 3 nights away 

from home at Aylmerton last weekend on their residential 

the children behaved brilliantly and enjoyed the activities. I 

must say a huge thank you to the staff who accompanied 

the children all of whom gave up their own weekends, with 

their families, to ensure our children got a fantastic 

experience. Thank you Miss Hanson, Mrs Withnall, Mr 

Shaw, Miss Appleton and Mrs McEwan for accompanying 

the children.  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

Saturday 6th July 

Summer Fair 

Thursday 11th July 

Year 6 Production—evening performance - 6pm 

Friday 12th July  

Year 6 Production—afternoon performance - 2pm 

Monday 15th July 

School Reports sent home to parents 

Wednesday 17th July  

Year 6 Parents’ Lunch 

Friday 19th July 

Leavers’ Assembly 2.30pm (parents welcome) 

End of Term 6    

Wednesday 4th September 8.45am 

Start of Term 1 

Aylmerton 2019 

Here are some photos from the children’s fantastic 

trip.  

 

Summer Fair 

Thank you to everyone who has 

volunteered there time. Summer 

Fair tomorrow from 11am at school. See you there!  

MarvellousMe! 

We have been sharing your children’s successes via 

MarvellousMe! for children in Reception to Year 4. 

Year 5 will start next week. Remember to keep 

sending us those ‘Hi5s’. If you need a reminder of 

your login code pop to the School Office.  


